
 

 

 
 
 
No. 64 /E/     September    , 2022 
 
 
Professor Kenji Sugibayashi 
President  
Josai International University 
1 Gumyo, Togane-shi 
Chiba-ken 283-8555 
Japan 
 
 
Dear Professor Kenji Sugibayashi, 
 

On behalf of Chulalongkorn University, I would like to congratulate Josai 
International University (JIU) on its 30th anniversary celebrations. 

 We are honored to have collaborated and shared partnerships with your university, 
especially between our Faculty of Pharmaceutical Sciences and its partner at your institution. 
The Memorandum of Understanding has provided the opportunity for our students and staff 
to exchange knowledge, academic and research experience as well as art and cultural 
activities.  I would like to assure you of our continued commitment to expand our 
collaboration to other areas beyond our existing relationship in Pharmacy. I earnestly hope 
to work with JIU to achieve this goal to bring more mutual benefits to our universities. 

On this special occasion, I would like to wish you and your administrations 
successes and prosperities in all endeavors. I sincerely hope that our friendship continues 
to grow and that our joint efforts yield meaningful results with impacts to our society as 
well as the regional and global communities. 
 
 

      Yours sincerely, 

 
         

 
Professor Bundhit Eua-arporn, Ph.D. 
President  




